
Mrs G Whitmore - SENDCo

Hope you have all had a wonderful Christmas and Happy New Year.  As we 

start 2025, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries 

regarding your child’s needs, whether this is existing needs or new 

concerns.  Initial contact should be made via your child’s teacher or via 

Class Dojo.                          Thanks Mrs Whitmore

Please click on the link below to find out more about 
the amount of support available to children, young 
people and their families with special educational 
needs and/or disabilities in Bradford.  

https://localoffer.bradford.gov.uk/kb5/bradford/directory/home.page
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What is ADHD?
The ADHD Foundation Neurodiversity Charity supports parents and 

carers so they can understand and meet the needs of their child. With a 
range of webinars, courses, resources, and our screening service, we 

help families to know which interventions and adaptations are right for 
them.

https://www.adhdfoundation.org.uk/services-for-families/

Can you spare a few minutes to complete 
this year's SEND survey? Tell us before 19 
January about your experience of SEND 
support and services. The survey is led by 
the Parents' Forum for Bradford & Airedale 
on behalf of the Bradford district SEND 
Partnership. Complete the annual SEND 
parent and carer survey.

Please complete this to help with changes to 
services in Bradford.

https://new.calderdale.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/local-offer-send
https://www.adhdfoundation.org.uk/services-for-families/
https://links-1.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Flinks-1.govdelivery.com%2FCL0%2Fhttps:%252F%252Fdocs.google.com%252Fforms%252Fd%252Fe%252F1FAIpQLScrGEsg3okztMNR32ynoIfAiXG3-1pjGwym1wcTOJ0p6pQQ4g%252Fviewform%253Futm_medium=email%2526utm_source=govdelivery%2F1%2F01000193e367c012-741034f0-6f7e-4d03-9945-782b5ce51b5f-000000%2F4OA3qY4dyQEyGtYMwX3E9vjp5GnsfSFY7KmRg_Km-G0=384/1/01000193e8c495a4-6dfc2264-2b11-454c-b731-29ed902ee213-000000/FwnBEy5O-Bsx_XQNqYeFZ_unhMukf9YQBdiWN3GJtVQ=384

